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No on HB2107! Do not extend automatic voter registration to the Oregon Health 

Authority.  I don't know why the Oregon Health Authority, an unelected group should 

have anything to do with voter registration, nor do I think that those released from 

prison should be given a voter registration on release.  If these individuals want to 

vote, they should be able to arrange to register on their own.  It is again a  way to 

inflate the voter rolls with people who may not want to vote and allows greater 

opportunity for fraud. 


